Those registered at this writing are the Bennett's, Boltin's, and Bossini. Larry tells me most of the rest also indicate they are coming.

Millie and I were in Washington State this winter and visited with Bossini along with our daughter Wanda and her friend Wilma. Bossini gave me a newspaper clipping from Ruggiers of the machine gun section that I have copied and am enclosing.

FROM THE MAIL BAG

Bill,

Enclosed is a contribution to help some with postage, etc. It seems to get higher all the time – much like the price of everything else.

I appreciate the newsletter of January. So sorry to hear of those who have passed on. I guess at our age it should be no surprise.

I have no idea at this time whether or not I can join the company in June. Will try!

Do you have e-mail addresses for any of the people in the company: From time to time it is an easy way to communicate.

TEFFEFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFFF

Best regards to you and Millie.

Bill Hood

e-mail address: ahood@sunnetworks.net

(Please let me (Bill) know if any of you have an e-mail address and I will get this out to everyone)

Some address changes:

Albert Serr Veterans Home Hot Springs SD 57747 Phone 605-745-5419

Ronald Brachen 2974 S Bloomington Dr E Saint George UT 84790-7823

No address for Blankenship anymore

SEE YOU ALL IN BRANSON!

W. H. Faulkner